The Physical Education staff meeting was held October 19, at 8150 aune
Members present:

Dyes Allen
Mre Allphin
Ire Delroot

ire Raport

A corrected course outline of the Physical Eduwsation curriculum was
submitted to the staff, Dean Schwegler had aslked for such a correction for the
catalogue as the outline varied in minor details in different catalogues. Mre
Allphin moved that the revised curriculum outline be accepted. It was seconded
by Mre DeGroote The motion was passed.

A cormittee consisting of Mr. DeGroot, Miss Stapleton and Miss Bym
vas appointed ¥o study the situation of rhythmickl work for the men Physical
Education ma jorse

A report of any other proposed changes in the Physical Education
curriculum is to be sulmitted by lire Elbel and Miss Hoover at a meeting to be
held two weeks before the Education Faculty meeting,

Bach faculty member was asked to submit & course for a Master's in
Physical Education %o Dr. Allen.

A letter from Dean Swarthout concerning the Physical ducation activity
classes for Fine Arts students was read, Those students must have 122 howrs
to graduate, 2 hours of which may be Physicsl Education.

Dre Allen suggested that the exmct rule governing ohysical education

work in each of the schools of the University be printed in the Physical
Education bulletin.

The Committee on the Display for the Cornhusking Contest was asked to
submit other ideas and to continue work on the project.

Dr.mmmmodthtthomuwohudmmomgtw.phy
period Saturday morning, October 2}, Plans would be made for hendling them.




